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U.S. Department

of Transportation Atlanta ACO Branch
Federal Aviation Aircraft Certification Service 1701 Columbia Ave.
Administration Compliance & Airworthiness Division  College Park, Georgia 30337
October 3, 2019

In Reply, Reference FAA Correspondence #: 7A0-19-11313

Prashant Chillamcharla

Delta Flight Products, Inc

3980 Tradeport Blvd, Building 1200
Atlanta, GA 30354

Subject: Flammability Test Facility located in Atlanta, GA.

Dear Mr. Chillamcharla:

At your request, the Atlanta ACO completed our review of your flammability test facility in
Atlanta, GA on November 19, 2018. The Atlanta ACO has also reviewed the Delta Flight
Products Flammability Validation Results listed in document 15D99R914 Rev. I/R dated
8/23/2019 and we concur with the results in this report. As of this date, we find your facility and
procedures are acceptable to conduct flammability testing when conducted in accordance with the
following Flammability Test Equipment and Procedures to generate data for compliance to 14
CFR Part 25, Appendix F.

DFPPS-040 Rev - 45 Degree Bunsen Buner Test Procedure
DFPPS-041 Rev - 60 Degree Bunsen Burrner Test Procedure
DFPPS-042 Rev - Horizontal Bunsen Burner Test Procedure
DFPPS-043 Rev - Smoke Density Chamber Test Procedure
DFPPS-044 Rev - Heat Release Chamber Test Procedure
DFPPS-045 Rev - Vertical Bunsen Burner Test Procedure.

It should be recognized that although we find your facility and procedures acceptable, when
generating certification data, an FAA approved test plan, conformed test specimens and test
setup, and FAA test witnessing is still required.

This acceptance applies only to the subject facility and procedures evaluated. Relocation or
modification of the test apparatus or revisions to the accepted procedures may require additional
inspections. Changes to these items or any other change that may affect this acceptance should
be communicated to the Atlanta ACO for further evaluation. In addition, your facility and
procedures will be subject to periodic reviews to ensure your continued quality of testing.

If you have further questions, feel free to contact Mr. Tony White by email at
tony.white(@faa.gov or by phone at 404-474-5542.




Sincerely,

L e A

ﬁ/ Corey Spiegel
Manager, Airframe Section
Atlanta ACO Branch




